
TOWN OF LANCASTER 

BOARD OF HEALTH 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

The Lancaster Board of Health (LBOH) revised The Lancaster Board of Health Regulations 

Restricting the Sale of Tobacco Products on May 9, 2018.  Revisions include but are not limited 

to restricting flavored tobacco products to adult tobacco retail stores, blunt wrap ban, cigar 

pricing restrictions, sales near schools and retail density restrictions, new purchase age of 21 

and updated wording.  A copy of the regulation may be obtained in the Lancaster Board of 

Health Office, Prescott Building, 701 Main Street, Lancaster MA during normal business hours. 
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